
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Conferences 
 

Due to Covid-19, we will not be having “In-Person” Conferences on 
Tuesday, October 6th from 3:30 - 7:30.  
 
Our teachers will be available to receive phone calls during these 
hours. If a teacher does not answer please leave a message and they 
will get back to you.  
 

Click https://www.warroad.k12.mn.us/o/whs/staff for a list of phone 
extensions and email addresses.   
 

Teachers have also been instructed to reach out to families of 
students who are receiving below a C- in any of their classes.  
 

We look forward to meeting in-person with you again once it is 
determined safe to do so.  
 

As always, please contact us if you have any questions regarding 
your student’s academic progress.  
 

 

 

 

 

Dennis Abernathy 

Warroad High School Principal.  
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